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ONLINE BANKING -   Account Name -Toorloo Arm Primary School Council 
BSB 063 832  Acc No 1002 2188   Please include details - Surname and description eg. Fees, uniform, camp etc. 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TERM 1 - subject to change 

 

    

 

Message from our Principal
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have on a daily basis a very smooth start to the school year and already the home /school 
communication that is very important to all of us is evident.    Just a reminder to parents that any of our 
school policies are available upon request from the office and that if you have any concerns your childôs 
teacher would love to hear from you. All school policies are reviewed and ratified by the TAPS school 
council every two years at a minimum.  

 
Anaphylaxis Policy 
Bullying Prevention Policy 
Cash Handling Policy 
Child Safety Policy 
Epilepsy Policy 
Excursions Policy 
First Aid Policy 
Food Service Policy 
Handwriting Policy 
Homework Policy 

Investment Policy 
Mandatory Reporting Policy 
Petty Cash Policy 
Staying Safe with ICT Policy 
Student Engagement Policy 
Sunsmart Policy 
Occupational Health and Safety Policy 
Parent Payment Policy 
Working With Children Policy 
Yard Supervision Policy 

 
Below is a couple of important extracts from a couple of our policies that outlines the important role 
parent and community members play in creating a safe, caring and successful school.  
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 3 
Feb 
 

12 
TAPS Swim 
Carnival LE 
 

13 
 
 

14 
Swimming 3-6 
 
No Preps at School 
 

15 
Swimming 3-6 
 

16 
Swimming 3-6 x 2. 
 

Week 4 
Feb 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
District Swim 
Carnival in Orbost 
No Preps at School 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

22 
NO BUS RUN!! 
Hockey Vic  

23 
Parent Club Meeting 

Week 5 
Feb 

26 
 
 
 

27 28 
Divisional Swim 
Carnival BôDale 
No Preps at School 

1 2 

Week 6 
March 

5 
 
 
 

6 7 
 
 
No Preps at School 

8 9 
PUPIL FREE DAY ï 
NO CHILDREN 
REQUIRED AT 
SCHOOL  

Week 7 
March 

12 
Labour Day 
Holiday 
 

13 
 

14 15 
Regional Swim 
Sale 

16 
 

Week8 
March 
 

19 
 

20 21 
 

22 23 

Week 9 
March 

26 
 

27 28 29 
Last day of Term 1 

30 
Good Friday 
 

    February 13th  2018 
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Child Safety Policy Rationale   
Toorloo Arm Primary School is committed to safety and wellbeing of all children and young people. This 
will be the primary focus of our care and decision-making. Toorloo Arm Primary School has zero 
tolerance for child abuse. Toorloo Arm Primary School is committed to providing a child safe 
environment where children and young people are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard about 
decisions that affect their lives. Particular attention will be paid to the cultural safety of Aboriginal 
children and children from culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds, as well as the safety of 
children with a disability.   Every person involved in Toorloo Arm Primary School has a responsibility 
to understand the important and specific role he/she plays individually and collectively to ensure the 
wellbeing and safety of all children 
 
From the Student Engagement Policy 

Toorloo Arm Primary School is firmly committed to the following statements: 

¶ All students can learn given time and support 

¶ All decisions are made on the basis of what is best for students. 

¶ We will actively promote gender equality and equity.  We will speak out against gender based 
discrimination in our school and our community in accordance with our code of conduct.  

 
Everyone member of the school community has the right to fully participate in an educational 
environment that is safe, supportive and inclusive.  Everyone deserves to be treated with respect and 
dignity.  With rights comes responsibility. 
 

Parent/Community Code of Practice  

Toorloo Arm School is an integral part of the local community and as such we feel that it is in the best 

interest of the students that the school community work as one to provide a high quality education.  

The School Community has the right: 

¶ to expect a quality education for all children; 

¶ to expect that the school program will be carried out in an environment which is free of harassment 
and discrimination; 

¶ to expect that parents will be informed of their childôs academic and social progress at school; 

¶ to have access to staff to discuss matters relating to their child; 

¶ to feel  welcome and encouraged to join in school activities - eg  swimming, reading, sports. 

 

The School Community has a responsibility  

¶ to respect and support the values of the school; 

¶ to attend interviews as requested; 

¶ to support the School Council and staff; 

¶ to support the Student Code of Conduct; 

¶ to assist in some way in the fundraising efforts of the school; 

¶ to read and respond to written communications; 

¶ to recognise and respect the rights and opinions of other community members; 

¶ to work with teachers to improve childrenôs  education eg. homework program, projects; 

¶ to act in a manner that respects the rights of staff, students and parents  

¶ to discuss issues directly with the staff and or Principal and not with any child or parent where 
issues may have arisen at school. 

 
Also attached to this newsletter is our Staying Safe with ICT Agreement.  We asked that parents 
read the agreement with their child/ren (please adjust the language to suit your little ones) it then 
needs to be signed by both parties and returned to school.     This is vitally important for our 21st 
century learners however safety and responsible usage will always come first.   
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Community support and parental involvement has always been a strength of our school and we look 
forward to our school community working together to create a safe, happy and caring environment for 
everyone.   Thank-you to all families for their ongoing support of our school policies and procedures 
Kerry Hughes  
 
Some important dates to put on your calendars 
Term dates for 2018  
Term 1 31st January - 29th March 
Term 2 16th April ï 29th June 
Term 3 16th July ï 21st September  
Term 4 8th October - 21st December   
TAPS camp dates   
Grade 5 /6 camp Monday 30th July ï 2nd of August  
Grade 3 /4 camp Monday 22nd October ï 25th October  
Grade 2 camp Wednesday 7th of November -9 November  
 
Pupil free day Friday March 9th (extra long weekend for families!)  
School Centenary July 21st and 22nd  
 

Notices that are required to be returned to school include  

¶ Parent Payment Schedule 

¶ General Excursion to save filling out numerous forms throughout the year  

¶ Photo/Publication form  

¶ Headlice form is to allow your childôs hair to be checked by our trained staff.  

¶ Student/Family Detail Update Request  
Please see Julie or Mandy if you have misplaced any or are not sure if you have 

completed them all  

 

NO BUS RUN FROM NOWA NOWA TO SECONDARY COLLEGE 

Please be advised that the bus will not be running on Thursday 22nd February due to a pupil free day 

at Lakes Entrance Secondary College. Please make other arrangements for transport on this day.  

 

Parents & Friends News 

Parents and Friends are holding their Annual General Meeting on Friday 2nd March following 

assembly.  All positions will be open.  Looking forward to your attendance. 

Itôs a great chance to meet other parents and get involved in fun activities within the school 

community.  Bring your new ideas. Everyone is welcome. 

Annual Easter Raffle 

See flyer attached. Please leave your donations at the office. 

 
Congratulations to our students of the week! 
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PREP NEWS  
The prepôs are doing so well itôs hard to believe they have only been at school a little more than a 

week. They are a polite and caring group of kids who are a joy to teach.  

   

Congratulations to our award winners this week, Ryka Owen for his number recognition skills up to 

20 excellent work and keep it up and Storm Stoddart for her perseverance in different activities and 

her give it a try never give up attitude.  

Prep testing is still happening so please remember that they have Wednesdays off unless it is their 

allocated time. These will be running until March the 7th so please check the date as well as the time. 

This week we are looking at: 

Reading 

¶ Getting Knowledge Ready or GKR is a range of strategies that help students learn to read. 
We are looking at using the picture to help us find key words that could be in the text and 
making connections to what is happening in the illustrations. 

¶ Identifying initial sounds. Using this strategy will help the students with reading and writing, if 
they see a picture of a seagull and the word on the page begins with a óbô they need to think 
about what else the seagull could be called such as bird.  

¶ Introducing Tapping Tessa to the class and exploring her letter and sound óTtô 
 

Writing 

¶ Letter formation and directionality ï this is how to write in a book correctly with a return sweep 
when starting a new line and writing letters from top to bottom. 

¶ Letters, sounds and wordsï recognising the differences between them and how each are 
used.  

¶ Initial sounds ï saying what they want to write out loud and concentrating on the sounds they 
hear at the start of the words and matching the sound to a letter.  

Maths: Exploring numbers to 10 with correct order and exploring the idea of higher, lower, less and 

more.  

Integrated Studies: Emotional Literacy ï This is exploring different feelings and emotions through 

facial expressions and body language. Asking questions helps them become aware of what their 

bodies are doing and how they change based on different emotions. Questions like the following will 

help them recognise different emotions in themselves and eventually in others.  

¶ What is your mouth doing?  

¶ What do you do with your hands? 

¶ How do your shoulders feel? 

¶ How does your tummy feel? 
 
French 
Shrove Tuesday carnival style celebration in France.  We will be sharing in this celebration in the 
Prep, Grade 1/2N and Grade 1/2E lesson next week.  Can students please bring some dress up 
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costumes to school with them on Tuesday so they can get changed for their French class eg dress in 
red, blue and white or party clothes. There will be some French pancakes to share as well.  Please 
advise us if your child canôt eat pancakes.  
Madame Berniere 
 
GRADE 1/2 E NEWS 
Students of the week: Congratulations to our students of the week, Brylee Caldwell for using good 

strategies in her reading, Zane Ridgwell for his interesting start to his free writing story and Mitchell 

Seddon for being fantastic for our relief teacher on Friday.  

Our specialist timetable of French, P.E and Art will be slightly changing as of next week and will be in 

place until the end of term. French has be very welcomed amongst all our students, with lots of new 

vocabulary and facts being learnt. I recommend you have a chat with your children to see how their 

skills have already improved!  

French 
Shrove Tuesday carnival style celebration in France.  We will be sharing in this celebration in the 
Prep, Grade 1/2N and Grade 1/2E lesson next week.  Can students please bring some dress up 
costumes to school with them on Tuesday so they can get changed for their French class eg dress in 
red, blue and white or party clothes. There will be some French pancakes to share as well.  Please 
advise us if your child canôt eat pancakes.  
Madame Berniere 
 
This weekôs learning: 

School value: caring about and supporting others. 

Sound investigation: Learning about the short óaô sound as in Andy Apple.  

Whole class reading: getting knowledge ready and vocabulary 

Guided reading: reading with more fluency (sentence level or dialogue parts, depending on level) 

Writing: improving our recounts and adding to our free writing stories from last week. 

Maths: identifying and continuing counting patterns in number.  

Integrated Studies: learning about two new habits of the mind, Taking Responsible Risks where 

students consider how to be as safe as possible when trying something new, and Thinking About 

Thinking where students think about which emotions they feel in certain situations.  

Hope you have a thrifty week three, 

Cheers 

Jess 

 
GRADE 1/2 N NEWS 
We have a busy week planned: 

On Monday we began our Literacy groups, so that students can work at their own Literacy level.  

Exciting news: Students will begin music lessons each Friday with Mr Waddell. 

We have also been learning about óEmotionsô and discussing times when people experience different 

emotions, such as happy, sad, frustrated, nervous and excited etc. We have had fun doing role-plays 

and trying to guess the emotion being acted.  

Awards: 

Congratulations - Peppah Evans-Bommer ï for clearly expressing her ideas during our óEmotionsô 

discussions. Keep it up! 

Reminders: Parents please remind students to pack their hat and water bottle each day. Thank you! 

French 
Shrove Tuesday carnival style celebration in France.  We will be sharing in this celebration in the 
Prep, Grade 1/2N and Grade 1/2E lesson next week.  Can students please bring some dress up 
costumes to school with them on Tuesday so they can get changed for their French class eg dress in 
red, blue and white or party clothes.. There will be some French pancakes to share as well.  Please 
advise us if your child canôt eat pancakes.  
Madame Berniere 
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GRADE 3/4 B NEWS 
Our second week of term has seen studentôs complete four swimming lessons, this week they had the 
Swimming Carnival Monday, and will be completing their final swimming lessons on Wednesday, 
Thursday and a double lesson on Friday. Swimming can be very tiring so it is important for everyone 
to get a good nightôs sleep so they are ready to learn and take on new challenges. 

I would like to congratulate Ameila Draper for receiving Student of the Week. Amelia has set a very 

high standard in how she presents her work, including ruling her margins neatly every time and 

always doing her neatest handwriting. She is also going above and beyond what is asked of her when 

completing tasks. Well done, Amelia! 

This week in our writing we are continuing working on persuasive texts, focusing specifically on 

vocabulary that is used to persuade a reader. During maths we are focusing on the importance of 

place value and the various ways numbers can be recorded. In literacy we are focusing on 

comprehension skills, specifically distinguishing between real and make believe and our integrated 

studies focus this week is learning how to say no in difficult situations and ethics in the world.  

GRADE 3/4 O NEWS 
Awards: Seth Nairn for demonstrating flexible thinking in Maths, giving two different, and correct, 

values for a model (and his bright, confident and purposeful attitude to all our classroom activities); 

Blake Jessep for his improved attitude to achieving his best and the terrific effort he is making, 

particularly with his handwriting.  

We have all enjoyed an exciting Swimming Carnival, once again superbly organised by Barb Plant. It 

was wonderful to see the number of students who participated, sometimes pushing their goals, in 

events in both pools to earn points for their House.  I am sure the roof of the Aquadome was briefly 

lifted off its beams with the screams of encouragement during the bogey board relays.  Thank you 

again to the parents, and some older siblings, whose attendance made it special for the children and 

in particular to those parents who take on the myriad of jobs required to make the event successful. 

We have 3 more swimming sessions - Wednesday, Thursday and a double session on Friday. 

Students have a home learning task to complete - they are asked to access the internet site 

www.behindthename.com to find out information about the meaning and frequency of their name. If 

they do not have access to the internet at home they will be expected to make time at school to 

complete the task. 

English: making the correct spelling choices for the /k/ phoneme; creating questions and answering 

them; begin our class novel ñ68 Teethò and creating questions we think will be answered by the text; 

adding details to our free writing pieces;  

Mathematics: counting by 5ôs from zero and other starting numbers; solving problems about counting 

patterns; the language of probability.  

Integrated Studies: completing our personal profiles;  

Enjoy your week, 

Deb 

 
Grade 6 shirts have arrived!! 
We require payment for the shirts before they will be given  
out to the students. 
Prices are $32.00 for sizes 10-16 or $35 for larger sizes. 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:toorloo.arm.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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GRADE 5/6 H NEWS 
Hello and welcome to week 3! First some reminders...This week is our last week of swimming, hats 

must be on to play and lovely lunch orders must be in on Thursday!  

Swimming Carnival 

What a great day we had on Monday at the TAPS Swimming Carnival! All of the students pushed 

themselves to achieve new goals and it was lovely to see how well they supported one another during 

and after the races. Thank you to those family members who came along to help as volunteers and 

support the children racing. Stay tuned to find out which house woné! Students who are going 

through to Orbost will know by the end of week.  

Student Awards 

This week the awards went to Georgia and Kurt. Georgia demonstrated some great leadership by 

being inclusive in the yard. She organised a soccer match one lunch time and made sure that anyone 

without a friend to play with joined in, regardless of year level. This is what we love to see at TAPS! 

The other award this week went to Kurt, for displaying our value of ófriendshipô. Over the last week Iôve 

noticed Kurt ask people how they were, checking in to see if they were okay after personal or family 

events and has generally displayed a caring and kind disposition. Great to see Kurt!  

Maths 

In Maths this week we will be focussing on our six times tables and place value. We will be using 

number lines, ordering numbers and expanding numbers. Ask your children if they managed to beat 

their time or accuracy in the times table challenge today! 

Literacy 

In Reading we are enjoying our shared reading text óFrindleô. Through Frindle we are revising our 

reading comprehension strategies and literacy circle processes. The students have also been 

borrowing individual texts from the library with a focus on ójust rightô reading. Just right texts mean a 

book is not too easy but not too hard and by Grade 5/6 we are encouraging students to self manage 

their reading choices as much as possible.  

Have a great week! Lizzy Haldane  

GRADE 5/6 M NEWS 
Students of the week.  
Zade Amyn for his honesty during a class tables champ activity. It was a very close game and he put 
honesty ahead of winning the game. 
Jara Schaedle for being a supportive friend. She is both patient and considerate when interacting with 
her peers. 
Aaliyah Bourne for her great attitude to the swimming program, challenging herself and stepping 
outside her comfort zone. A great effort. Well done. 
 
In maths this week we are focusing on our six times tables and will continue to work on consolidating 
place value. We will be using number lines to model positive and negative numbers. 
In reading we will be introducing our class novel ñThe Monkeyôs Secret.ò I will then model Literacy 
Circle tasks using this text.  
Well done to everyone for getting their homework tasks in on time. Some students even bought the 
task back the next day and received extra table points for Jackpot 5000!  
The swimming program finishes this Friday. Well done to everyone for excellent participation and for 
great sportsmanship during our swimming carnival on Monday. Great to see so many parents helping 
to run the event and to those parents who came to cheer on and support the children. 
Donôt forget to get your lunch orders in by Thursday. 
Have a great week. 
Regards, 
Ali Mackie 
 
ART NEWS  
There are an infinite number of ways to represent the world around us. One thing we often overlook is 

just how many faces we see in the course of our everyday lives. Junior students are currently 

investigating how this seemly ordinary part of our day can be manipulated and viewed in a more 
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abstract manner, while working on their fine-motor skills - cutting and pasting to create images and 

collages. 

 

Zach, Tom, Lara and Hayley ódissectingô facial proportions as well as exploring positive and negative 

shapes. 

 

Artist of the Week, Trae Mallen decorating his ófractured portraitô. 

Jobi Laybourne. 
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SPORT AND PE NEWS 
Students of the week: Alliyah Bourne, Kai Pitt, Evie Peel and Ella Seddon (brilliant progress during 

the swimming program); and Alissah Edwards (Wow, amazing problem solving in maths!) 

TAPS Swimming Sports 

Our TAPS swimming sports were held yesterday for Grades 3-6, with lots of very excited children. 

The aim this year was for students to really challenge themselves, and all children were involved in 

25m or 50m swimming races or fun relays. Participation is the most important thing in these events, 

and it was a pleasure to see so many children ñhaving a goò and trying their very best, especially in 

the 25 m races. It was a really successful event we have had yet as over 60 students participating in 

swimming races in the big pool which is a credit to the fantastic swimming teachers at the Aquadome. 

This really is what TAPS is about, pushing ourselves beyond our comfort zone! A huge thanks to all 

parents, friends and teachers for their amazing support and help on the day, it really was a 

wonderful afternoon!  

The winning house for 2018 was the Green Sea Snakes, with 208 points, who pipped the Blue 

Dolphins with 188 points. The Red Seals did a great job in third with 142 points. 

 

 

The relays were a lot of fun at the TAPS swimming carnival!  

Swimming Program 

Our swimming program continues at the Aquadome until Friday. Thanks again to all parents and 

teachers for supporting this important part of our extra curricular program. This Friday is a double 

session, so please check the following times Fri 16th Feb Grades 3/ 4  11.30-1.00; Grades 5/6  

1.00-2.30  DOUBLE SESSION 

 

District Swimming Carnival: ORBOST 

Next Wednesday the District swimming carnival will be held in Orbost. Swimmers with the fastest 

times in the 50m events from our TAPS carnival in the age groups 10 years and under, 11 years and 

12 + years will represent TAPS. At our TAPS carnival, we run the 8/9 year olds in separate events, 

but at District level, the age group is 10 years and under. All races are timed so that the fastest 
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swimmers from the 8/9 and 10 age groups can be determined. Notices were sent home today to 

those students that have qualified, they must be returned asap. See me if you have any concerns or 

questions about the carnival. (FYI, the Division and Regional Carnival dates are below). We will be 

required to provide place judges at the finish line, so if you are going and donôt mind helping out, 

please let me know.  

Congratulations to the following swimmers who will represent TAPS next week: 

Kobe Edwards, Darcy Cheers, James Van Oosterom, Ryder Davidson, Oscar Felton, Matilda 

Stephenson, Ebony Etheridge, Georgia Atkinson, Asher Simnett, Kasey Day, Amelia Harrison, 

Alexis Smart, Marrisa Warfe, Grace Felton, Alissah Edwards, Kurt Grabham, James Hood, Wil 

Daniel, Noah Romeril, Charlie Moss, Josh Cheesley, Zane Holley. 

Good luck and swim fast! 

Grade 5/5 LSV Open Water Swimming Program 

Grade 5 and 6 students who are not swimming in the Orbost Carnival will be participating in the Open 

Water Learning Experience Swimming Program run by Life Saving Victoria on Wednesday Feb 21st 

from 12.30-2.30 pm at Lakes Entrance.  This adjunct to our swimming program will be funded by 

Sporting Schools and is free of charge. Notices and further information sent home today! 

Sporting Schools Clinics 

The first coaching clinic will kick off with a Hockey Victoria Roadshow running sessions for the Grade 

1-6s on Thurs 22nd Feb. Please see below for further information about Swan Reach Hockey club if 

your child is interested in playing a team sport. 

BARB PLANT (PE/SPORT COORDINATOR) 

Important Sport dates for Term 1 2018 

WEEK 3 

Wed 14th Feb Grades 3/ 4  12.45-1.30; Grades 5/6  1.30-2.15 

Thurs 15th Feb Grades 3/ 4  12.45-1.30; Grades 5/6  1.30-2.15 

Fri 16th Feb Grades 3/ 4  11.30-1.00; Grades 5/6  1.00-2.30  DOUBLE SESSION 

WEEK 4 

Wed 21st Feb DISTRICT CARNIVAL Qualifying Years 3-6 Orbost Outdoor Pool   

Wed 21st Feb Open Water Learning Experience Lakes Entrance Grade 5/6 only not at Orbost 

Carnival 

Thurs 22nd Feb Hockey Victoria Roadshow Specialist Coaching Clinic Grades 1-6 

 

Interschool Carnivals for qualifying students 

Wed 28th Feb DIVISION CARNIVAL Qualifying Years 3-6 Bairnsdale Outdoor Pool  

Thurs 15th Mar REGIONAL SWIM CARNIVAL Qualifying students Grade 3-6 Sale 

Free swimming assessments 

The Aquadome are currently holding FREE swimming assessments for children, if you are interested 

in how they are travelling with their lessons and if you are thinking of putting them into learn to swim 

classes. Assessments are conducted straight after school on Tuesday and Friday afternoons. 

Bookings required, so please call the Jenny Whelan at the Aquadome on 03 5155 3333. 

LAKES ENTRANCE AMATEUR BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION  
Registrations are now open for Juniors, Men & Women. Registrations will close 12th of February for 
Juniors. No late registrations will be accepted.  
To register, search for Lakes Entrance Basketball Association.  
More information available on our face book page or team app. 
Please note all registrations and payments must be made on line.  
Any questions text 0475518250 or email lakesbasketball@outlook.com  
 

Lakes Entrance Football Netball Club 

mailto:toorloo.arm.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
tel:0475518250
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Registrations for the 2018 are open and will close on Wednesday 28th feb so that we can finalise 

numbers & teams.  

If you have played last year you would have had a link sent to you at your last registered email 

address. If you have changed it since last season you will need to contact Michelle on 0438514101 

and have it updated. We will also be holding 2 important parent information sessions on Monday 12th 

Feb & Wednesday 14th feb @ 5pm. We will be giving out forms that you will be required to fill in and 

return to us before your child can play so it is highly recommended you attend. 

Thanks for your cooperation in making 2018 a successful one  

 

LAKES JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB 

¶ There will be an information night tonight and Wednesday from 5pm. 

¶ We need to find out how many kids are going to play 

¶ We may play two sides in the under 12 & 14. 

¶ Training starts 7th March 

¶ Registration by the end of February 

¶ The information nights will be at the football club rooms. 
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Staying Safe With ICT Agreement  
 
 

The staff at Toorloo Arm Primary School support student equity of access to both information and 
information technology. We are aware that while every precaution is taken to avoid access, 
unacceptable material may be encountered while using the internet. Toorloo Arm Primary School has 
developed a Safe Internet Use Policy and this Staying Safe with ICT Agreement.  
 
Staying Safe With I.C.T Protocols (SSWI)    
Students will:  
ü Use only their personal e-learning account  
ü Use their internet and email accounts, and apps for educational purposes only  
ü Keep passwords secure  
ü Follow directions of the teacher at all time  
ü Say NO to using technology to find, read or send anything rude, scary or unkind  
ü Go to a responsible adult and tell them if they receive anything that makes them feel 

uncomfortable  
ü Value and take care of all technology in the school  
ü Co-sign a contract with their parent/carer to agree to abide by the school internet access policy  

 
Students will not:  
ü Reveal personal information about themselves or others e.g. telephone numbers  
ü Publish the email address of another person without their permission  
ü Alter settings on any school devices 

 
Students will be aware that:  
ü Any material accessed and used from the internet will be acknowledged and copyright 

respected  
ü Any breach of the S.S.W.I will be reported to the principal 
ü They are held responsible if they allow others to use their e-learning account  
ü The misuse of internet, email services or any technology will result in disciplinary action which 

includes, but is not limited to, the withdrawal of access to services  
ü Their usage is able to be identified and tracked at any time.  

 
Required Parental Permission  
Child/ren name/s__________   ____________    ____________   __________ 
 
Ǐ I allow my child/ren identifiable image to be published on the schoolôs intranet or website  
Ǐ I allow my child/ren work to be published on the schoolôs intranet or website  
Ǐ I allow my child/ren to access the internet at school for any purpose 
 
Parent/Carerôs Signature: _________________________Date: ________________ 
 
Parents are to carefully read the S.S.W.I protocols and discuss each clause with their child/ren in a 
manner that they see appropriate, and ask the child to sign the agreement below, adhering to the 
protocols and accepting the consequences for breeches. 
 
Student Agreement  
 
I have read the S.S.W.I with my parent/s and agree to abide by its terms and my responsibilities to keep 
myself safe when using ICT  and I am fully accepting any disciplinary consequences attained to a 
breach of my doing. 
 
Studentôs signature                    Studentôs signature                    Studentôs signature       
                                                                              
______________                       _______________                     ______________ 
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